
We would like to thank all our patients
for your help in keeping us safe during

the Covid pandemic.  This time has
been a challenge for us all and your

help with social distancing allowed our
clinic to record a 0 infection rate.

Thank you everyone !

Dr Dorothy Nuimeitolu is now on
maternity leave.

We wish her and her family all the very best
as they await the arrival of their new little baby 

October newsletter

Have you met our newest
registrar?

Dr Nathan Lam commenced 
here in August and has an 

interest in palliative medicine 
as well as general family

medicine.  When he's not being a
doctor you may find behind a DJ desk 

 

NOW OPEN 8AM - 3PM MONDAY TO FRIDAY
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walk in childrens
clinic
 O'Halloran Medical recognise the need to have your sick child seen by a doctor.  We offer a walk in

childrens clinic Monday to Friday from 9am-10am and again at 2pm-3pm, for children aged 0 - 10 years

who are sick on the day.  ie ear infections or tummy bugs.   No appointment necessary.  

** please note that some days we may not be able to offer this service when our GPs are on leave.  We

suggest you call us before coming down.

WHATS THE LATEST?
Due to borders starting to open, we are still requiring all our patients to

abide by the social distancing guidelines.  We appreciate you letting us

know if you have travelled recently, been in contact with a suspected or

know covid case or have any cold/flu like symptoms.

If you are unsure if you are required to self isolate, please contact SA

Health Covid Hotline on 1800 020 080

FEES
OUR PRACTICE IS HAPPY TO

BULK BILL PATIENTS WHO

PRESENT A CURRENT

PENSION OR HEALTH CARE

CARD OR FOR CHILDREN

AGED 16 AND UNDER.

ALL OTHER CONSULT FEES

ARE DUE ON THE DAY VIA

TYRO


